
Reminders: 

Math (next two weeks): 
 
5th Grade Math Classes— The students will 
be working with fractions. 
 
Brown’s Math Class— The students will be 
taking their test on Equations tomorrow. Then, 
they will begin chapter 8 on functions. 

 11/25  Running Club Begins 
 11/25-12/ 09 Snowflake Giving Tree 
 11/26  ASU/UofA Day; Turkey Bowl 
 11/27-11/29 Thanksgiving Break; No School 
 12/05  Spelling Bee 1:10 pm 
   Orchestra Concert 6:30 pm 
 12/06  Bus Evacuation Drill 
 12/10  Winter Choir Concert 6:30 pm 
 12/11  Band Concert 6:00 pm 
 12/16-12/20 Spirit Week 
 12/19  Snowflake Sprint; Sing-a-long; Last Day of School 
 01/07  Students Return for 3rd Quarter 
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5th Grade 
Spelling  
Week of 
11/25 

 
No Words 
this Week!   

 
 
 

My email is: brown.melissa@cusd80.com 

Happy Birthday!!! 
 
12/08 Blake 
12/14 Ava P 
12/15 Cassidy 

Spelling Bee: 
 

Congratulations to Owen and Santi for 
winning our classroom Spelling Bee. They 
will compete in the school Spelling Bee on 

December 5th!  Good Luck Boys!! 

5th Grade 
Spelling  
Week of 
12/02 

 
actual 
cruel 

patriot 
diet 

museum 
casual 
ruin 

pioneer 
trial 
visual 

realize 
create 

riot 
genuine 

area 
annual 
audio 
dial 

theater 
influence 

Reading: 
We will finish off the quarter with another 

literature study.  We will be reading Where the 
Red Fern Grows and will be focusing on the 

following concepts: 
 
Reading–       Compare/Contrast 
  Cause and Effect 
  Theme 
Grammar–     Commas and Semicolons 
Vocabulary–  Using context clues to figure out 
  unfamiliar words in book 

Social Studies: 
We began our unit on Westward 

Expansion which will take us 
through the rest of the quarter.  

The students will be creating a PBL 
project that will be integrated with 

our Oregon Trail simulation. 

Classroom 
Donations: 

 
If you are able to donate any 
of the following items for the 

class, I would greatly 
appreciate it. 

 
 Pencil top erasers 
 
 Bags of Jolly Ranchers or 

Starbursts 
 
Thank you for your support!! 

Science: 
We will be taking a break from our 
science curriculum while we focus 
on our Westward Expansion unit. 

Dear Parents, 
  I hope you all had a wonderful weekend.  We have four 
weeks left of school before Winter Break!  The kids will be getting 
really excited and it will be difficult for them to stay focused (if 
it hasn’t already happened).   Please help by reminding them to stay 
focused with their classwork and homework.    

Yearbook: 
Reserve your copy of the 2019-2020 Fulton 
Fire yearbook for $20 online now through 

March 1st.  Go to the following link and follow 
the instructions:  www.gradsyearbooks.com 

http://www.cusd80.com/Domain/4768
mailto:brown.melissa@CUSD80.com
http://www.gradsyearbooks.com/

